
                                                                                                                                                         
 
 
 
 
 
February 8, 2025 
 
Dear Senators, 
 
I urge you DO NOT PASS SB2208.   Our constitution is based on personal  
rights and free speech. SB2208 bill takes away rights of the local landowners.  To 
take State Funding, as leverage against those who have a different view is nothing 
short of Blackmail.   
 
Thank-You for your attention. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Steve M Rupp 
3rd Generation Farmer in District 28 
Edgeley, ND 
701 709-0299 


